\ APPROVAL OF DUNDEE HEALTH AND SOCIAL CARE INTEGRATION SCHEME

There was submitted Agenda Note DIJB88-2022 advising that in December 2020 the Integration Joint
Board was informed that NHS Tayside and Dundee City Council had completed the statutory review of
the Dundee Health and Social Care Integration Scheme (required by section 44 of the Public Bodies
(Joint Working) Scotland Act 2014) and had agreed that a revised scheme should be prepared (Article
X of the minute of the meeting of the Dundee Integration Joint Board held on 15th December, 2020
refers). Further updates were provided to the Integration Joint Board in August 2021, February 2022
and June 2022 on the progress of work to prepare a revised scheme, consult on the revised draft and
submit this to Scottish Ministers for approval (Article VI of the minute of the meeting of the Dundee
Integration Joint Board held on 25th August, 2021, Article XV of the minute of the meeting of the Dundee
Integration Joint Board held on 23rd February, 2022, Article X of the minute of the meeting of the
Dundee Integration Joint Board held on 22nd June, 2022 refers).

Dundee City Council and NHS Tayside submitted the revised scheme to Scottish Ministers for approval
prior to the end of June 2022. On 21st November, 2022, the corporate bodies received notification from
the Scottish Government that the Dundee Health and Social Care Integration Scheme had received
Ministerial approval.

The approved scheme had been published on the Dundee Health and Social Care Partnership website
at: dundee health and social care integration scheme 2022 (dundeehscp.com).

The Integration Joint Board agreed to note the updated position.


https://www.dundeehscp.com/sites/default/files/2022-11/Dundee%20Revised%20Integration%20Scheme%202022%20011122%20%28002%29.pdf

